
1

AH Committee

From: Isabel Riethbrock <isabelriethbrock@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 12:08 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: DO NOT DEVELOP OLOWALU ! 

aloha , 
my name is Isabel Riethbrock and I am writing this testimony to state that Maui residents do not 
approve of building these unaffordable housing in this protected reef environment ! please, maui 
has been developed enough already, and you are not helping the locals by building these 
unaffordable and unsustainable housings.  
please take this as a cry for hope, that you will do the right thing, pono mahalo  
 
 
 


